






Hare Krishna,
ISKCON Auckland, in collaboration with the Hare Krishna
School B oard, would like to update our parent com m unity
about the developm ent of our Hare Krishna High School.

W e are applying to the Minister of Education for approval to
becom e a Year 1-13 school. This process has been underway
for over 18 m onths, involving detailed discussions with the
Ministry of Education representatives to finalise the site plan
requirem ents for classroom  teaching spaces.
In line with this transition, ISKCON Auckland is actively
pursuing the acquisition of new classroom  facilities. Over the
next two years, we plan to construct three additional
classroom s, a library, and expanded adm inistrative areas to
adequately resource our school.
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B elow are a site m ap and im ages of the classroom  buildings under consideration. W e aim  to
have one of these classroom  facilities ready for use by the beginning of 2026.

We appreciate your attention to this m atter and will continue to provide updates as further
inform ation becom es available. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours in service,
ISKCON Auckland & The Hare Krishna School B oard of Trustees
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